
 
 
 

BOARD OF VARIANCE VACANCY 
 
The Town of Qualicum Beach is currently seeking interested individuals to serve on its Board of 
Variance.  
 
The Board of Variance is appointed by Council to provide independent adjudication of appeals, 
primarily for minor variances to the land use bylaw regarding siting, size and dimensions of 
structures if compliance would cause undue hardship.   
 
The Board meets in the Council Chamber on the first Thursday of the month at 3:00 pm, as 
required (approximately 3 times per year).  Members of the Board shall serve at the pleasure of 
the Council, for a term of approximately three years. All appointments are on a volunteer basis 
and members serve without remuneration.  
 
Board background (minutes, Terms of Reference, etc.) can be viewed on the Town of Qualicum 
Beach website (qualicumbeach.com/board-of-variance) or at Town Hall.  
 
In order to be considered, please submit a letter with a brief resume no later than August 22, 2025, 
to: 

Corporate Administrator 
Town of Qualicum Beach  

P.O. Box 130, #201 – 660 Primrose Street 
Qualicum Beach, BC  V9K 1S7 

hsvensen@qualicumbeach.com 
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